
 
 

 
 

The University of Winchester will be hosting Creative Forces days for 
primary and secondary pupils from service family backgrounds on 5th June 
(secondary pupils) and 7th June (primary pupils). 

 

 Visit a university campus, share experiences with current students 
and talk to lots of other people from service families.  

 Give Hampshire’s teachers your ‘top tips’ for supporting service 
children.

 CPD session focused on supporting service children. 
 Networking and sharing experiences with other professionals who 

support service children. 

Pupils should be from a service family background and should not have 
attended one of our previous Creative Forces events. Places are limited 
and will be issued on a first come, first served basis. We would ask each 
school to invite up to four pupils and one member of staff to attend. 

Application forms are available for parents of pupils to complete and 
schools must return these to the University to secure places. An 
accompanying staff form will also need to be returned ahead of the event. 

If there are any questions about the application process or anything about 
the days, please contact: 

Lauren Smith-Birch 
Widening Participation Co-ordinator 

The University of Winchester 
Winchester 
SO22 4NR 

 
01962 826 474 

lauren.smith-birch@winchester.ac.uk 


